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Poppy Appeal 
 
 

Monday 30th October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The Royal British Legion have started their Poppy Appeal. We have received a selection of 
items for a small donations. If you would like to purchase an item to help this wonderful 
charity we would be very grateful.  
 
These items will be on sale daily from Tuesday 1st November during the morning break time. 
Please send your child into school with any money to purchase any of the items below.  
 
 

 
 
 
Suggested donations: 
 

 Zip Pull - 50p 

 Reflectors - 50p 

 Wristband - £1 

 Snap Band - £1.50 

 Poppy – Any amount 
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